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Spring Is Here! 
Our Girls on the Rise have entered the Spring season with lots of smiles, 
love, and excitement! The girls have continued to flourish this school year 
with our after-school program and are looking forward to finishing strong. 
Since we last checked in, the girls have celebrated Valentine’s Day and 
Easter, consistently created art through painting and food, and have made 
the effort to communicate with their lovely and generous sponsors.  

We hope that you will join us for our annual Spring Sponsor Visit on 
Wednesday, May 8, 2024, from 3:30pm – 4:30pm at the Mary Virginia 
Merrick Center (invitation is attached). The girls also have a special 
message for you to show their appreciation and gratitude. Stay tuned! 

Valentine’s Day 
Treats 

Our Tiny Chefs made Valentine 
cookies as a special treat! Also, the 

Stone Ridge Social Action group 
created uplifting cards with personal 

messages for each of the girls. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING ACTIVITIES  
Easter Baskets and Creative Art Expression 
Thank you to Abby Huke of the Delarue Guild and the Stone Ridge 

Social Action Group for assembling Easter baskets for our girls! 
Each girl received a basket, and they were all very excited to take 
home their treats. We hope everyone had a lovely Easter holiday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The girls also made some creative pieces of art 
to commemorate Black History Month and 
Women’s History Month. See some of their 

impressive creations! 

 

 



We hope that you are having a wonderful Spring, and we look forward to seeing you at 
our Spring Sponsor Visit!! 

Thank you for all that you contribute to our girls. 

With love, 

Christ Child Society’s Girls on the Rise 
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